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Letter from the Board of Education 
December 9, 2021 

 
 
RE: Board Correspondence – Vaccine Mandate 
 
Dear Pam Kapalka, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Education, thank you for your letter dated October 27, 2021. It 
was shared at a meeting held on November 24, 2021. 
 
At this moment in time, Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools’ Board of Education is 
reviewing information from the B.C. Ministry of Education on Kindergarten to Grade 12 
sector guidelines for vaccination policies. The Board’s vaccination discussions are held in-
camera as they relate to our labour force. Once the Board has made a decision, we will 
make a public announcement.  
 
We hope to finalize a decision in the coming weeks. Once again, thank you for sharing 
your perspective on the possibility of a vaccination mandate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charlene McKay 
Board Chair 
 
  

 



From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Mandatory Vaccines
Date: October 27, 2021 12:13:48 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Pam Kapalka < >
Sent: October 26, 2021 11:25 PM
To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>; Greg Keller <Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Jessica Stanley
<Jessica.Stanley@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantel O'neill <Chantel.Oneill@sd68.bc.ca>; Elaine Wilkinson
<Elaine.Wilkinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Stephanie Higginson <Stephanie.Higginson@sd68.bc.ca>; Bill Robinson
<Bill.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Mandatory Vaccines

To SD68 Trustees,

I am writing to say that as a parent of a child in SD68 I am against mandatory covid vaccines. I believe it should be
an individual choice. I am not anti vaccine. Everyone should have the right to make their own choice for their own
reasons.

Best Regards,
Pam Kapalka

****************************** CAUTION: External Message ******************************
________________________________

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced
without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain
confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are
reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it.
If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate,
distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.
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